
Dear Parents and Carers. 

Sandy Lane Nursery and Forest School are delighted to be working in partnership with Wasps.  

Wasps offer holiday club services throughout the year from a range of settings, the closest to 

school being based at Bruche Community Primary. For clarity, Sandy Lane are not involved with 

any aspect of Wasps provision, school staff do not work there and the holiday club is not run 

from the school site, Wasps is a private provider.  In response to requests from parents/carers, 

we are simply making you aware that holiday club provision is available and all communica-

tion in relation to accessing this service would be directly with Wasps. 

Please see the information below provided by Wasps holiday club services 

Wasps have been delivering childcare around Warrington for 30 years. The holiday clubs are run 

by a group of Wasps staff and there will always be a familiar and friendly face to greet and care 

for your child during each holiday period. The team have an excellent combination of training, 

qualifications, and knowledge to ensure the care your children receive is second to none. 

We welcome children from all over Warrington into our holiday clubs and providing your child is 

registered with Wasps you are free to use the facility to suit your needs. Bookings can be made 

directly with head office or by completing and emailing a booking form back to secure the place. 

We offer full day and half day sessions to fit around work patterns and schedules. 

Wasps accept payments from a variety of methods including tax free childcare, Universal Credit 

support, cash, cheque, and online bank transfer. Anything we can do to support parents to access 

the service, please do not hesitate to ask. 

If you are interested in accessing holiday club services or have any questions, please contact 
Wasps head office on 01925 818689 or info@waspschildcare.co.uk   
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